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The Philippine Center for Advanced

Maritime Simulation and Training, Inc.

(PHILCAMSAT) marked its 30th

anniversary on May 26, 2022, with a

thanksgiving mass celebrated online by

Fr. Vic Apacible of the National Shrine of

the Sacred Heart of Jesus. 

PHILCAMSAT celebrates 30 years of transforming
seafarers to global maritime professionals 



"PHILCAMSAT has laid the groundwork over the last 30 years to provide a

transformative platform. As we look ahead to the next 30 years and

beyond, we need to make sure that we have an equal ability to lead

seafarers towards a future that will be more complex and more

demanding. But we should not worry as PHILCAMSAT has the ability to

teach, guide, mentor, and transform."

"PHILCAMSAT has a vision to transform seafarers
into global maritime professionals. It is a goal
that speaks volumes of the PTC Group's desire to
ensure that we are not only helping to provide
jobs, but we are in fact building long-term
careers...careers that carry with them significant
meaning and purpose," said PTC CEO Gerardo

Borromeo during the anniversary celebration. 

To celebrate the occasion, PHILCAMSAT prepared afternoon snacks for the

PTC Group community at its head office in First Maritime Place and at the

Jebsen PTC office in Pilgrim Building, Legaspi Village. More activities and

initiatives honoring the 30-year legacy of PHILCAMSAT are scheduled

within the year. 


